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  Thursday 22nd September 2022 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

On 13th October 2022, children in Year 6 will be visiting The Natural History Museum to 

explore the exhibits. 

 

On the day, we will be travelling by train, leaving school at approximately 9:15am and 

returning by 3:00pm. Children will be required to wear their school uniform. Please 

make sure your child is wearing a suitable coat, and sensible shoes/trainers for this trip 

as they will be walking through London. As it is a whole-day trip, the children will need 

a packed lunch, if you are entitled to and require a free school packed lunch, please 

let the office know by Tuesday 27th September 2022 as this will be provided by the 

school.  

 

As with most trips, we would like to ask for parent volunteers to help supervise the trip. 

If you are available to support, please can you indicate via Arbor. If we have a lot of 

interest, we may need to draw names at random and class teachers will be able to 

inform you by Tuesday 11th October if there are enough spaces for you. Trips often 

cannot go ahead without parent volunteers, so we really appreciate you 

volunteering your time.  

 

Please can you ensure that you log onto Arbor  https://bit.ly/arborparentinfo to give 

permission for your child to attend.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 

 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

The Year Six Team 
 

https://bit.ly/arborparentinfo

